
From: Katanic, Janine on behalf of Schneider, Kathleen 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 1:34 PM 
To: Wainhouse, Leo  (DOH); Austin, Michelle  (DOH); Fordham, Earl W   (DOH); 

Demaris, Curt  (DOH) 
Cc: White, Duncan; Henderson, Pamela; Schneider, Kathleen; Katanic, Janine; 

Meyer, Karen; Erickson, Randy; Tharakan, Binesh 
Subject: FYI: Receipt of Washington final regulations to incorporate RATS IDs: 2001-1, 

2007-2, and 2012-1 
 
Dear Mr. Wainhouse: 
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has 
received your December 9, 2013, email transmitting Washington’s final regulations to 
incorporate RATS IDs 2001-1, 2007-2, and 2012-1.  The reviewer has not yet been assigned.  
We will notify you shortly as to the assigned reviewer.  It is our goal to complete the review 
within 60 days. 
 
If you have any further comments or questions please contact me or Kathleen Schneider.  
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Janine Katanic for Kathleen Schneider 
 
Janine F. Katanic, PhD, CHP 
Health Physicist 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs  
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
office: 817-200-1151 
email:  Janine.Katanic@nrc.gov 


